From: Carroll. John (BOS)

To: Robert Goldfarb

Cc: Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Low, Jen (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Smeallie, Kyle (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Angulo
Sunny (BOS); Dorsey. Matt (BOS); Dahl, Bryan (BOS)

Subject: RE: file #231028 - Letter of support for LEATHER & LGBTQ Cultural District - Street Name Designations

Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 1:22:00 PM
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Thank you for your comment letter.

I am forwarding your comments to the members of the LUT committee, and | will include your
comments in the file for this resolution matter.

| invite you to review the entire matter on our Legislative Research Center by following the link
below:

Board of Supervisors File No. 231028

John Carroll

Assistant Clerk

Board of Supervisors

San Francisco City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415)554-4445

5 Click here to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation and archived matters since August 1998.

Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to disclosure under the
California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information provided will not be redacted. Members of
the public are not required to provide personal identifying information when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its
committees. All written or oral communications that members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or
hearings will be made available to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information
from these submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar information that
a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board of Supervisors website or in other
public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: Robert Goldfarb <Bob@hellobob.net>

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 1:15 PM

To: Carroll, John (BOS) <john.carroll@sfgov.org>

Subject: file #231029 - Letter of support for LEATHER & LGBTQ Cultural District - Street Name
Designations

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.
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Dear Mr. Carroll,

| am unable to attend today’s Land Use and Transportation Committee meeting.

| would like to express my support for file #231029,

Cultural District Street Name Designations - "LEATHER & LGBTQ Cultural District" - Various Locations
in the South of Market

The leather & LGBTQ communities have been located in SOMA since the 1960’s and having the
street signs in our District will be an acknowledgement that this is a historic location for our
community. It also sends a message noting our presence that makes is harder to displace us.
Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

Bob Goldfarb

Executive Director (Pronouns: he, him)

LEATHER & LGBTQ Cultural District
SFLeatherDistrict.org
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